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November 29, 2021 
5:00 P.M. 

Virtual Meeting 

The City Council Study Session was called to order at 5:00 p.m. virtually with the following members 

and staff present:  Mayor Randy Sparacino; Councilors Clay Bearnson (arrived at 5:08 p.m.), Tim 

D’Alessandro, Eric Stark (left at 6:15 p.m.), Kevin Stine, Michael Zarosinski (arrived at 5:10 p.m.); City 

Recorder Winnie Shepard; Councilors Chad Miller, Alex Poythress and Sarah Spansail were absent. 

Boards & Commissions Interviews 

Rick Bennett was interviewed for a position on the City and Medford Urban Renewal Agency 

(MURA) Budget Committees. 

Barbara Laskin was interviewed for a position on the City and MURA Budget Committees. 

Amy Thuren was interviewed for a position on the City and MURA Budget Committees. 

Leslie Lundin was interviewed for a position on the City and MURA Budget Committees, the 

Landmarks & Historic Preservation Commission and the Planning Commission. 

Hima Patel was interviewed for a position on the City and MURA Budget Committees. 

Cassidy Janisch was interviewed for a position on the City and MURA Budget Committees and 

the Landmarks & Historic Preservation Commission.  

Scott Stewart was interviewed for a position on the City and MURA Budget Committees. 

Tyler Jasper was interviewed for a position on the City and MURA Budget Committees, the 

Housing Advisory Commission and the Transportation Commission.  

Matthew Bowers was interviewed for a position on the City and MURA Budget Committees. 

Alexander Levin was interviewed for a position on the City and MURA Budget Committees. 

The meeting adjourned at 7:45 p.m. 

Winnie Shepard, CMC 
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